

**ESFA Referees Branch RSC MINUTES: 10/2/2011****Start time: 6:15pm**

<b>Attendance</b>	Alex Spiroski Louise Mazzaroli Paul Bonomy George Magoulas Ned Sparkes Greg Calacouris	
<b>Apologies</b>	Paul Matthews Wayne Hillier	
<b>Adoption of Previous Minutes</b>	Previous Minutes unanimously approved	
<b>MyFootballClub</b>	New online registration for 2011 replaces old FFA NRR10 form. FNSW have made it compulsory starting this year.  Full outline of registration will be done at refresher nights  Greg confirms that must have FFA and FNSW approval to register but will still confirm.	Greg
<b>Orientation Night</b>	The need to have compulsory seminars is raised.  Greg shows form to be completed for referees who withdraw from appointments. It is agreed that this is to be extended to include a form for non-attendance of games.  Greg asks for members of the committee to assist with orientation nights and discuss between themselves about rotating turns.	Alex  Greg  ALL
<b>Admin Instructions</b>	2011 Admin Instructions put together, addressing changes from Branch rules.  Greg asks all to look through and check for any required changes before publishing.  Note on Pg 11; 8, clarify that the minimum requirement for a game to commence is having corner flags.	Greg  Paul B.
<b>AODS</b>	Greg explains the new Australian Officiating Development Schedule:	Greg

	<p>Now: Level 3 for Adult &amp; Level 4 Junior To be accredited, yearly exam and attending coaching sessions required. Accreditation is not required to referee at local level.</p> <p>It is agreed that this does not need to be outlined to the Branch to avoid confusion – those that wish to progress can have the option.</p>	ALL
<b>General Business</b>	<p>Next meeting and all subsequent meetings as per the calendar.</p> <p>New referees coordinator; – ESFA to determine position still.</p> <p>All Clubs Meeting → Some Committee members to attend ACM to talk to club reps.</p> <p>It is suggested to attend Registration Nights. Greg clarifies that he did email all clubs as discussed previously with no replies.</p> <p>Greg to check who Maroubra received</p> <p>Confirmation that Saturday course (5<sup>th</sup> 7 12<sup>th</sup> March) is suitable for Alex – will be advertised.</p> <p>Additional Refresher to be added on 6<sup>th</sup> April. If referees cannot attend, they must attend an orientation night as alternative.</p> <p>Theory/technical training sessions → To be organised for season.</p> <p>Greg informs everyone that David Homer's appointments system is looking promising and he will be testing the program.</p>	<p>ALL</p> <p>Louise</p> <p>Greg</p> <p>Greg</p>

End of meeting: 7:45